
 

4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 | dpie.nsw.gov.au | 1 
 

Stuart Hodgson  
Director, Project Environment, Sustainability and Planning  
Metro West  
Level 43, 680 George Street,  
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
12 November 2021 
 
 
Dear Mr Hodgson 

 Sydney Speedway (SSI-10048) 
Condition C13: Quarterly Environmental Monitoring Report  

 
I refer to the Sydney International Speedway Q3 - Quarterly Environmental Monitoring Report, revision 3, 
dated 14 October 2021, which was submitted for information, in accordance with Condition C13 of SSI-
10048. 
 
I note that the Quarterly Environmental Monitoring Report: 

• has been reviewed and approved by Sydney Metro and no issues have been raised, and  

• concludes that dust levels from the site are compliant with the adopted background conditions and 
water quality monitoring data is comparable to baseline data collected prior to construction activities 
commencing on site. 

 
You are reminded that if there is any inconsistency between the Quarterly Environmental Monitoring 
Report, revision 3, and the conditions of approval, then the requirements of the conditions will prevail. 
 
If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Scott Cooper at 
scott.cooper@planning.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Matthew Todd-Jones 
Team Leader – Rail 
Infrastructure Management 
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